
 

 

TOWN OF BERKLEY 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

As required in the 2016 National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (“NPDES”) 

General Permit for Stormwater Discharges from Small Municipal Storm Sewer Systems 

in Massachusetts (“2016 MS4 Permit”), the Town of Berkley and its subcontractor, Civil 

and Environmental Consultants (“CEC”), will be completing a screening of all 

stormwater outfalls/interconnections for the presence of dry weather flow.      

 

Dry weather screening will be conducted across town of both public and private outfalls 

beginning the week of August 21, 2023.  Access to outfalls is required to inspect, 

describe, locate, and sample each (if flowing) for parameters required in the MS4 permit. 

Reinspection of certain outfalls may be necessary and all inspections are estimated to be 

completed by September 29, 2023.  

 

This notice will be posted in the main entrance of Town Hall, 1 North Main Street, 

Berkley, MA and on the Town of Berkley website at https://www.townofberkleyma.com.  

 

Additional information can be obtained by contacting Matt Chabot, Town Administrator, 

at the Town Hall during normal business, by phone at (508) 824-6794, or by email at 

selectmen@berkleyma.us.  You may also contact the Board of Selectman using the same 

phone number or by email at selectmen.clerk@berkleyma.us 
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